
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
911 Operations

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Members, AssKPB embly

THRU: Peter A. Micciche, Mayor 
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 

FROM: Tammy Goggia-Cockrell, 911 Emergency Communications Coordinator 

DATE: September 26, 2024 

RE:  Resolution 2024-_____, Authorizing the Mayor to Execute a Computer Aided 
Dispatch Services Agreement with the City of Seward (Mayor)  

In 2011, the Kenai Peninsula Borough (KPB) completed installation of a Computer Aid Dispatch 
(CAD) system at the Soldotna Public Safety Communications Center in Soldotna.  

The City of Seward (City) has recently requested access to the CAD system. This resolution 
authorizes the Mayor to enter into an agreement with the City that provides the City’s Public Safety 
Answering Point (PSAP) access to the KPB’s CAD system. The City will be responsible for the 
costs associated with licensing, security, upgrade, repairs, and hardware costs associated with the 
CAD system installation and access.  

Partnering on projects that involve the integration of mission-critical systems is an important 
aspect of 9-1-1 call-taking and the dispatch of first responders by PSAPs. 

Your consideration is appreciated. 
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